s BUSHOUry Lane Academy

Telephone: 01902 556486 Email: office@bushburylaneacademy .co.uk RiponRoad, Bushbury Lane.Wolverhampton. WV109TR

Dear Parents/ carers,
We are considering having an 'After School Club' available for children whose parents need childcare after
school. We have had a number of parents who have asked for the service and we wanted to see how many

parents/carers would take the service up.

We do not have a starting date as of yet but are looking to start after half term or September with the new
school year.

To make the service available, we would need to charge parents a small charge. The charges would include a
snack, drinks and possibly a small dinner. All payments for the service would have to be paid upfront so that
staffing arrangements could be organised on a weekly basis.

3:15- 4:00 £3.50 (drinks and snacks included)
3:15- 6:00 £6.00 (drinks, snacks and a small dinner included)

Please let us know if you would be interested in this service by completing the reply slip.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Benton

I would use the service from 3:15-4:00

I would use the service from 3:15- 6:00

(Circle one)




